ASHE COUNTY TO HOLD PUBLIC HEARING

Ashe County will be holding a public hearing to solicit citizen input on the submission of
an application for 2025 Community Development Block Grant funds in the
Neighborhood Revitalization Program category. The CDBG funds will be to help
rehabilitate or replace low-income households in Ashe County. The public hearing is
scheduled for Monday, October 6™, 2025 at 9:05 am in the Commissioners Meeting
Room located at 150 Government Circle, Jefferson, NC. All interested citizens are
invited to attend.

Citizens will be given the opportunity to provide written comment on the project at the
public hearing. All interested citizens are encouraged to listen to the public hearing and
make comment.

If additional information is needed, please contact the Ashe County Clerk at (336) 846-
5501.

Persons with disabilities or who otherwise need assistance should contact Missy Seivers,
at (336) 846-5501 or missy.seivers@ashecountygov.com by September 29th, 2025.
Accommodations will be made for all who request assistance with participating in the
public hearing. Hearing impaired persons desiring additional information or having
questions regarding this subject should call Relay North Carolina at 711 or (800) 735-
2962.

This information is available in Spanish or any other language upon request. Please
contact Missy Seivers at (336) 846-5501 or at 150 Government Circle, Suite 2500,
Jefferson, NC, for accommodations for this request.

Esta informacion esta disponible en espafiol o en cualquier otro idioma bajo peticion. Por
favor, pongase en contacto con Missy Seivers al (336) 846-5501 o en 150 Government
Circle, Suite 2500, Jefferson, NC de alojamiento para esta solicitud.



